
Terrell County, TX, in accordance with National Flood Insurance Program regulation 

65.7(b)(1), hereby gives notice of the County’s intent to revise the flood hazard 

information, generally located in the vicinity of Sanderson.  Specifically, the flood hazard 

information shall be revised along Sanderson Creek from a point approximately 2,600 

feet downstream of the Highway 90 creek crossing southeast of Sanderson to a point at 

the adjacent Highway 90 and Railroad creek crossing west of Sanderson, and along 

Threemile Draw from the confluence with Sanderson Creek to Flood Control Dam 7.   

As a result of the revision, the floodway shall be established on Sanderson Creek 

approximately 1,500 feet downstream of Highway 90 near the southern terminus of 

Legion Street to a point approximately 6,200 feet upstream of the confluence of 

Threemile Draw and on Threemile Draw from the confluence with Sanderson Creek to a 

point approximately 350 feet downstream of Flood Control Dam 11, the 1% annual 

chance water-surface elevations shall be established on Sanderson Creek 

approximately 1,500 feet downstream of Highway 90 near the southern terminus of 

Legion Street to a point approximately 6,200 feet upstream of the confluence of 

Threemile Draw  and on Threemile Draw from the confluence with Sanderson Creek to 

a point approximately 350 feet downstream of Flood Control Dam 11, and the 1% 

annual chance floodplain shall widen and narrow within the area of revision. 

Maps and detailed analysis of the revision can be reviewed at the Terrell County 

Courthouse at 105 East Hackberry, Sanderson, TX 79848. Interested persons may 
call Judge Santiago Flores at 432-345-2421 for additional information from 
1/20/2014 to 1/31/2014.  


